
Letter to Board of Game regarding proposal #203 

Dear Board Members 

Ira Edward’s has proposed a hunt in the Kincaid Park area. I feel this is a great opportunity to reduce the 
hazards that the large moose population in the area poses, as well as provides a sporting opportunity to 
those in our community who have physical limitations. I support this hunt, please make this a regular 
annual hunt. 

Thank You 

Alexander M Schwartz 

Soldotna AK  
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